August 23, 2017


Name of Director
Organization’s Address

Re:	Rule & Regulation BOH 17-04 Relating to Disclosure of Information
	By Limited Service Pregnancy Centers

Dear _____________:

I am writing to let you know about a new regulation that could apply to your organization. On July 20, 2017, the King County Board of Health adopted R&R BOH 17-04. It requires any limited service pregnancy center which is not a “health care facility” to post notices, both at the entrances of the facility and one additional area, reading:  “This facility is not a health care facility.”  

You can review R&R BOH 17-04 to determine if this regulation applies to your organization, and obtain down-loadable signs, by visiting Public Health’s web site: http://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/health/about-us/report-concern/limited-pregnancy-service-centers.aspx.  I’m also enclosing a copy of the signed R&R for your convenience.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,


Patty Hayes
Director
Public Health – Seattle & King County
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